Dear Friends,

On behalf of the EFRS board and officers I would like to wish

2012 will be challenging for our Federation, once several
projects will come to their final stage while others are being
set up, showing a permanent activity inside our young EFRS.
Thanks to each one of you for making all possible.
Best Regards

Gradano Paulo
President

European Federation of Radiographers Societies



